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June 26, 2013

Mr. Roger Hahn, Regulatory Analyst

Washington Utilites and Transportion Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Docket No. Ellensburg (UT-131155)

Dear Mr Hahn,

It has been brought to our attention that there continues to be an issue regarding the ISDN-PRI Bundle
filing with a requested effective date of 06/18/13.

Please withdraw the tariff sheets filed in the above referenced docket. Thank you for your attention to this
matter. We will be addressing your concerns and re-filing today.

Please contact me at 207.535.4249 or bwestman@fairpoint.com with any questions or concerns regarding
this filing.

Sincerely,
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Beth Westman,
State Government Affairs Manager
FairPoint Communications

cc: Susan O'Dell, Sr. Compliance Analyst — Compliance & Tariffs/Regulatory (via e-mail)



